
                                                                                        
 

Friday Acre, Lichfield, Staffordshire, WS13 7HJ 
T: 01543 421850   E: office@chadsmead.staffs.sch.uk  
 

24th April 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
We hope you are all well and managing in this difficult time. It has been 5 weeks since 
schools closed and as we spend more and more time at home we know how challenging 
things can be. 
 
From next Monday, 27th April, we want to begin making contact with you all to see how you 
are getting on. We feel it is important we don't lose contact with our families so we will make 
a call to each family, once every 2 weeks. 
 
You may get a call early in the week or a bit later - depending on where you are on the list! 
Please don't worry if you see a blocked or private number as staff may call using their own 
phone. 
 
The member of staff calling you could be a teacher, a teaching assistant or member of our 
admin team. It would be great to speak with the children if possible and see how they are 
doing with their home learning. 
 
If you have more than one child in school, we will only call you once! If you currently receive 
a phone call, we will not call you more than the once! 
  
Again I hope you are able to stay safe and I wish you well. 
 
Looking forward to future contact! 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs G Grainger 
Headteacher 


